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FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

What, you may be asking, does urgent care have to do with

chocolate?

One thing we all know, whether you are running an asso-

ciation or unlocking your urgent care center doors every

morning, is that as each day dawns (in the wise words of For-

rest Gump), you never know what you are going to get. 

Will this be a record-setting patient visit day or an inex-

plicable lull? Will a couple hundred people show up for the

2007 Fall Conference or was 2006 just a fluke? (They did

show up—over 200 of them!) Is the urgent care industry go-

ing to continue its upward climb for many more years or are

the retail clinics going to be the end of us all?

So, what do we do?

We get the best information we can find.

If you’ve been involved in urgent care for any length of

time, you know that definitive, national data on our indus-

try are pretty scarce. Therefore, if our National Benchmark-

ing Survey arrives on your desk in January, please take the

time to complete it and return it. It is critical to the indus-

try—and the success of us all—that you do so.

We network.

Many times, success really does turn out to be related to

who you know. So, make the effort to get to know some peo-

ple! Come to the 2008 Urgent Care Convention, get out on

the Forums on www.ucaoa.org, or just pick up the phone and

call us and we’ll connect you to other members.

We try to do the right thing.

No one will ever have enough information or enough con-

tacts to guarantee success. This is where success gets con-

nected to who you are and why you are here; are you in your

business truly for the patient/customer/association member,

or merely to serve your own purposes? 

I will tell you why UCAOA is here: we are here for you. And

if we are to live up to our founding purposes, we need to do

an even better job connecting with our members. 

So, if you are a UCAOA member, soon we will be e-mail-

ing you our own survey—not about the industry (the Bench-

marking Survey has that covered), but about what you want

from UCAOA. Think of it as our own little box of chocolates,

from us to you. And even though we don’t know what we’re

going to get back, we can’t wait to find out.

Hope all of you have a few special surprises as well this

holiday season, and we’ll look forward to seeing you in

2008.■

Lou Ellen Horwitz is executive director of the

Urgent Care Association of America. She may be

 contacted at Ihorwitz@ucaoa.org.
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